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EDITORIAL 

Dear members it is my pleasure and privilege to share my views and communicate 

with you through this editorial. We have just come out of the second wave of 

Covid-19 with determination and good health. As the vaccination drive is on its 

way, we are fighting hard to combat this pandemic. I request all of you to stay 

healthy and maintain covid protocols. In this difficult time, our society stood 

strong and united. I feel happy to share the fact that we conducted a marathon 

webinar series in the month of June and July. I congratulate all participants and 

heartfelt thanks to all the speakers who took time out of their busy schedule to 

enlighten us. I salute the two meritorious budding young prosthodontists Dr. Neha 

Mukhopadhyay and Dr. Shraddha Agarwal for qualifying the Part 1 exam of 

Indian Board of Prosthodontics. I also congratulate the entire editorial team who 

has come out with this second issue of “Journal of Orofacial Rehabilitation” with 

lots of effort and diligence. I urge all members to contribute to our official journal 

and benefit the most from it. Till then let us follow the universal safety protocol 

let down by our council and government and stay safe and healthy. 

Jai hind Jai IPS 
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Editor 
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